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Student Girls Initiative

On 14 January, at the initiative of the active, talented students of the Faculty of Land Management, not
only the faculty and students of the faculty but also the rector of the institute, our rector and all the deans
of our faculties wore military uniforms. Dinner organized in the first student's hostel for students and
students at the initiative of the faculty and students. In addition, a wonderful holiday organized for our
students.
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The dean of the faculty Sh. Narbaev and the deputy dean for youth affairs Kh. Eshova congratulated all the
men on the holiday. At the event, our talented students sang songs. The event was very interesting and
interesting. We also congratulate you on the 28th anniversary of the Armed Forces of the Republic of
Uzbekistan and the Day of Motherland Defenders. We congratulate you and your family and relatives on a
holiday widely celebrated by all our people! We wish you good health, family happiness, a great success in
your noble and responsible work.
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Information by Khurriyat Eshova, Associate dean for Youth Affairs, LM faculty
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